
 

MEMORANDUM 

To: Mayor and City Council 

From: Kevin J. McOmber, P.E., Interim Community Development Director 

Date: September 24, 2009 

Subject: Consideration of Amendment to Contract with Pond & Co. for Comprehensive Plan 
 

 
As many of you know, the Comprehensive Plan Steering Committee met this past Tuesday, September 22nd 
to discuss their desire for additional Community Meetings.  This committee has appeared pleased with the 
discussion from the Council Work Session on Monday, September 21st.  As such, there was a consensus 
reached by the Steering Committee that would involve the addition of four (4) Community Meetings and (2) 
Steering Committee meetings.  We sent Pond & Co. a request for proposal to address the additional scope on 
Wednesday morning, 9/23.  Negotiations with Pond & Co. were on-going at the time of this memorandum. 
 
We will invite Pond & Co. to send a representative to your September 28th Council meeting to address any 
questions you may have. 
 
 

   CITY OF DUNWOODY 
   41 Perimeter Center East 
   Suite 250 
   Phone: 678.382.6700 • Fax: 678.382.6701 
   www.dunwoodyga.gov 

 


